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FEC report on the 5/2/19 Committee of Committees Meeting 
 
Representatives from the following committees present: IPPC, ATC, PC, CAFR, CEPP, CC, 
FDC, CIGU, FEC. The Committee of Committees thanks the Dean’s office for snacks. 
 
Overall all committees reported excellent working relationships with other committees and with 
the administration. 
 
Institutional Policy and Planning Committee (IPPC) 
Committee representatives report a busy semester and frequent meetings. The committee has 
been more productive and effective this past spring (than the fall), with the administration taking 
intentional steps to improve committee communication. 
 
Work has focused on CIS planning and on healthcare planning.  

A. Many and long conversations have addressed the healthcare cost 
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members, which could present challenges regarding curricular coverage in some departments. 
The DOF was thoughtful, constructive, and open to ideas during this process.  

 
 
Promotions Committee (PC) 
Reports similar experience as ATC with administrators and terrific working relationship with 
ATC. Both ATC and PC report feeling that the ATC/PC reconfiguration has been working well. 
 
 
Committee on Academic Freedom and Rights (CAFR) 
Reports a busy semester with work proceeding well. Interactions with the administration have 
been positive and respectful.  
 
CAFR has spent some time discussing the committee’s operating code and role in the community 
(particularly in light of situations in which there are not violations of academic freedoms and 
rights perpetrated by individuals but instead structural problems in the college that infringe upon 
those freedoms and rights). Discussions into how this committee may be able to provide insights 
into (and feedback to the Skidmore community about) such structural concerns that demand 
attention, without violating confidentiality, are ongoing (currently unresolved).  CAFR is still 
deliberating whether or not to include general (not confidential) information about their work in 
an end-of-the-year report. 
 
Committee on Educational Policies and Planning (CEPP) 
Reports significant collaboration with Curriculum Committee to prepare for new curriculum.  
 

A. Anticipates a director appointment to be announced in order to prepare for the Bridge 
experience.  

B. In addition there is some question about the process by which interdisciplinary minor 
programs (without departments) are both created and/or removed. 

 
Discussion of the academic calendar regarding inconsistency in whether, or not, we celebrate 
particular holidays (and acknowledging that our current calendar is Judeo-Christian). Currently 
considering a holiday list so that faculty are aware of them (e.g., to avoid scheduling exams on 
those days). 
 
Significant attention has been paid this year to student evaluations form assessment and will 
continue into next year, likely involving conversations with ATC and PC. Interactions with 
administration have been productive and positive. 
 
Curriculum Committee (CC) 
The requirements for a Bridge course are rather complicated, and CC anticipates needing 
approximately 40 of these courses a year in order to meet the demands of the new curriculum. 
These demands are presenting serious concerns about feasibility because the course expectations 






